179-16

Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 8:29 AM
To: citycouncil

Cc: Nadia Khan

Subject: FW: Washington PI

From: Mary Stehle

Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2017 10:12 AM
To: David A. Olson

Subject: Washington PI

Mr. Olson,

Please vote no to the requested rezoning, special permit and waivers for Washington Place. This is not good for the city
or its residents.

Thank you,
Mary Stehle

Sent from my iPhone



